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December 19, 2022 

 

Dear North East Family, 

 

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we would like to wish each one of you a very Merry 

Christmas, Happy Holidays, and Happy New Year!    

 

Thank you for supporting our children, teachers, administration, and support staff.  We 

appreciate your commitment and generosity to the North East School District, especially during 

this time of year.    

 

The schools and offices will be closed Friday, December 23rd through Friday, December 30th, 2022.  

School will resume on Monday, January 2, 2023.    There will be no STEM & Vine after school program 

the weeks of December 19th and January 2nd.    

 

Your commitment to the North East School District is paramount to the success of all students.   

If you need anything, please email us at:  adminoffice@nesd1.org because in North East, “Every 

Piece Matters!” 

 

Finally, please take a moment to reflect on those who are serving our Country and that cannot be 

home with their families and keep in mind that the spirit of the season is one of love, generosity, 

and kindness.   

 

Many wishes for a safe holiday and a very Happy New Year. 

 

  
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 
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